[image: ][image: St Mary's symbol blue jpeg]St Mary’s 
Catholic Primary School                               


Mrs Elaine Mannix, Head Teacher




2 October 2018

Dear Parents,

I am pleased to tell you that the school photographer will be coming into school on
Tuesday 9th October to take individual photos.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The photographer will take all the children’s photos individually.  If your child has siblings at the school they will also take a group sibling photograph of them.  Once the photos come back you can choose if you wish to order the photographs or not.  Please note, there is no obligation to purchase them.



Kind Regards
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Living, loving and learning with God

Lyme Road, Axminster, Devon EX13 5BE. Telephone 01297 32785
E-Mail: admin@stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk   
Website: www.stmarysaxminster.devon.sch.uk
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